NIAGARA FALLS WATER BOARD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Niagara Falls Water Board will conduct a public hearing pursuant to Public
Authorities Law § 1230-j(4) on November 14, 2022 commencing at 5:00 p.m. The
public is invited to submit oral or written comments on the proposed fees, rates, and
other charges for all persons and users served by the water, wastewater, and stormwater
facilities of the Niagara Falls Water Board to be effective January 1, 2023.

This hearing will permit attendance by Board Members and the public either in-person
at the Wastewater Treatment Plant Conference Room, 1201 Buffalo Ave., Niagara Falls,
NY 14303, or by videoconference. The videoconference can be accessed through the
internet at https://www.gotomeet.me/NFWB. The Board’s November 2022 business
meeting will follow the public hearing.

The proposed fees, rates, and other charges as well as the Water Board’s proposed 2023
budget are available for review at https://nfwb.org/reports/budgets/ or at the

Water Board’s administrative offices at 5815 Buffalo Ave., Niagara Falls, NY 14304,
Monday-Friday (8:00 a.m. — 4:00 p.m.); written comments may be delivered to this
address.

Dated: November 2, 2022

Nicholas J. Forster
Chairman, Niagara Falls Water Board
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